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The Cicero / Jackson Township Board of Zoning Appeals 
public hearing set for July 18, 2024, at 7:00 pm at Cicero 
Town Hall located 70 N. Byron Street will convene as 
scheduled.  Due to the anticipated number of 
attendees, the BZA will then conduct a vote to relocate 
the hearing to the Red Bridge Park Community Building 
located at 50 Red Bridge Park (697 W. Jackson Street), 
Cicero, IN 46034. The hearing will reconvene at 
approximately 7:20 pm at the Red Bridge Community 
Building.  None of the petitions on the BZA’s agenda or 
any other business will be considered until after the 
hearing is relocated to the Red Bridge Community 
Building.  This step is being taken due to public safety 
concerns given that the anticipated crowd will exceed 
Town Hall’s capacity under the Fire Code.  It will also 
allow the BZA to ensure all are afforded their due 
process rights to attend the hearing and be heard.  
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